
LEOPARD NEWSLEOPARD NEWS
We are off to a fantastic start at Louisville High School, and I couldn’t be
prouder of our students and staff. As the weather begins to change and
the crispness of fall settles in, I want to remind you that the first quarter
is coming to a close on October 23. Please speak to your child and
share with them how important it is to set the tone for the year and
finish the first nine weeks strong. I’m also thrilled to share that Louisville
High School recently earned 4.5 stars out of 5 on the state report card!
While it's not perfect yet, we are committed to growing and working
towards becoming even better. If you would like more information on
our state report card, please visit the Department of Education and
Workforce webpage at education.ohio.gov. 
Along with our academics, our sports teams have been doing a
phenomenal job and continue to make us proud. As we begin to wrap
up the fall sports season, I would encourage everyone to come and
watch them in action..

Sincerely,
Garry Tausch
Principal, Louisville High School

LOUISVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

MESSAGE FROM MR. TAUSCH

OCTOBER 2024

October 10, 2024 - Parent/Teacher Conferences at LHS
from 3:00pm-6:30pm
October 11, 2024 - Teacher Waiver Day / NO SCHOOL for
Students
October 14, 2024 - NO SCHOOL
October 17, 2024 - Parent/Teacher Conferences at LHS
from 3:00pm-6:30pm
October 30, 2024 - Trick-or-Treat at LHS 5:00pm -
7:00pm
November 27-29 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break
December 2, 2024 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher PD Day

Full calendar can be found on our website

IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES

"Everything we do and

every decision that we

make will be based on

what's best for our

students."

https://education.ohio.gov/


FALL PICTURE DAY AT RGFALL PICTURE DAY AT RG
DRAGEDRAGE

FALL PARENT / TEACHERFALL PARENT / TEACHER
CONFERENCESCONFERENCES
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It’s not too late to schedule a conference with your
child’s teacher(s). Scheduling a conference will allow
you to gain valuable insights into their child’s
academic progress and identify areas where
additional support may be needed. They also provide
an opportunity for you as parents to discuss any
concerns you may have with the teachers. Regular
communication with teachers will help you stay
informed about classroom expectations, upcoming
assignments, and ways you can assist your child’s
learning at home.

Thursday, October 10, 2024 from 3:00pm - 6:30pm

Thursday, October 17, 2024 from 3:00pm - 6:30pm

Visit MyConferenceTime.com to sign up for a
conference.

RG Drage Picture Day with Rick Black is October 9th.
Pictures will start at 8:40am. There will be collared
shirts & ties for the students that need them for
their senior pictures. 
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